NEw MEXICO MGY’ MINERALS AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT Sorp s W MEXiCO 41410
GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER A. SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

November 8, 1996

Ms Dolores Diaz

Burlington Resources O&G Co
PO Box 4289

Farmington NM 87499

RE: Susco 16 State #1, M-16-32N-08W, 30-045-25278
Dear Dolores:

Please refer to our phone conversation of November 8, 1996, at 9:30 A. M. on the above referenced
well. Our office has sent several letters regarding the Susco 16 State #1 on July 25, 1995, January
20, 1996 and February 20, 1996. These letters informed you that the above well had Packer Leakage
Tests conducted on it which indicated communication between the producible zones within the well
bore of this well; please see attached copies of letters and test.

You are hereby directed to initiate and complete remedial work on the referenced well before
February 20, 1997, in order to bring it into compliance with the NMOCD Rule #112A.

Smm s

Emest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector

EC/sh

cc: Well file
EC file
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